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From the Head Teacher 

 
Firstly, I'd like to say a huge thank you to all the parents and  
carers who took the time to complete the Ofsted questionnaire sent out 
and those who spoke to the inspector in person on the playground.  It  
really means a lot to us all when we hear your beautiful words about the 
staff, the learning and what the school community means to you and your 
families.   
A heartfelt thank you to every one of you.   
 
Yesterday we had a non uniform day, where children who celebrated Eid 
came in their Eid outfits and the rest of the school joined in the  
Celebrations. All the children received a treat from the ice-cream van and 
had a fun filled afternoon with their class parties. 
 
Sofina Islam OBE 

@stanton_bridge 

 

School Stars 
May I congratulate our children who gained  

A Star award for Honorary Historian  
1F: Adiah   1B: Morgan  
  
2N: Joan   2L: Nell 
  
3B: David   3W: Sam S 
  
4S: Bawan   4J: Ayat 
  
5B: Adam   5S: Timotei 
 
6M: Anaya    6G: Abinoor 

 School Stars 
May I congratulate our children who gained 

 A star award for Marvellous Musician 
 

 1F: Amalia   1B: Yaqeen 
 
2N: Stella   2L:  Zian 
 
3B: Asanullah   3W: Aurealia 
   
4S: Helen    4J:  Sarah 
 
5B: Melissa   5S: Delia 
 
6M: Kayla   6G: Antonia 

School Stars 
May I congratulate our children who gained  
A Star award for Passionate Philosopher 

 
1F: Amiyah   1B: Amelia 
 
2N: Alexandra   2L: Karar 
  
3B: Janell   3W: Savvanah 
  
4S: David I   4J: Melissa 
  
5B: Michailas   5S: Aarib 
 
6M: Zackariya    6G: Mehvish 

 School Stars 
May I congratulate our children who gained 

 A star Award for Witty Writer  
 

 1F: Rebecca   1B: Azaan 
 
2N: Simon   2L:  Thanvi 
 
3B: Imaan   3W: Menal 
   
4S: Rayyan    4J:  Alaska 
 
5B: Tameem   5S: Nel 
 
6M: Sarrinah   6G: Olamide 

It has been a busy few weeks in school celebrating learning!  
  
Year 1 went on a trip to Coombe Abbey to see their learning in  
action - identifying human and physical features in the local  
environment as well as following the maps they created in their  
Geography lesson.    
  
It was great to see so many of you at our open evening, we hope you 
found the chance to catch up with your child's teacher  
beneficial.  Home/school partnerships are most effective when we can 
support each other in ensuring the best for each individual child.   
  
Our Easter competition will be held next week - children can get creative 
to design and make either an Easter Bonnet or an Easter model.  Please 
bring any entries into school by Wednesday 9th April, these will be 
judged, and winners announced next week!  
 
School Easter holidays will begin on Monday 14th April with schools 
closed for 2 weeks.  We will see everyone back in school to begin the 
Summer term on Monday 28th April.  

 School Stars 
May I congratulate our children who gained 

 A star Award for Super Scientist 
 

 1F: Abdul   1B: Dawood 
 
2N: Gabin   2L: Safia 
 
3B: Mustafa   3W: Bilal 
   
4S: Aisha   4J: Riad 
 
5B: Luca   5S: Fares 
 
6M: Abijot   6G: Jolomi 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Star Awards: Celebrating our children every Friday 
 
School Tuck shop: Every week on Friday’s 
 
Half-term: Monday 14th April—Friday 25th April  
School re-opens Monday 28th April 



                                                           4th April 2025 

      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

@stanton_bridge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

, ad 
following details in your email: 

Preferred workshop date, Your name, address, 
postcode, parents email  

 
General 

 
Study bugs - Please ensure you are reporting your child's absenc-
es daily using the study bugs app. To download the app you can find 
this on the school website and click on the link and follow the in-
structions. 

 
Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a parent to 
ensure the school office are notified of any change in contact de-
tails, such as address, telephone number or email address. This is 
to enable us to get in touch with you in an emergency but also to 
ensure you are receiving  
communication from school through all these platforms. 
 
Dinner money— Reminder dinner money is £2.50  
This needs to be paid daily or weekly. If you have an out-
standing balance, your child must bring in a packed lunch until 
this balance has been cleared. 
 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from the council 
stating your child is eligible for free school meals you must bring 
this into the office to allow us to update our system. 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must be present 
on the school playground ready to be taken to class by their 
teacher. Please also ensure that you are collecting your child on 
time at the end of the school day.  
Any late drop off/collections will result in a fine.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for any reason 
your child can not attend school, you must inform the school of-
fice.   
 
Uniform - Please ensure that your child is wearing the  
correct uniform. This can be purchased from the school office on 
a Thursday, order forms will need to be completed beforehand. 
  
 
A polite reminder to all parents that appropriate attire must be 
worn when dropping and collecting your child to school. Dressing 
gowns and nightwear are not appropriate. On the first incident you 
will be spoken with and repeated inappropriate dress code will re-
sult in a ban.  
 
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of Stanton Bridge, 
you will fully engage with the schools policies and procedures in 
supporting your child’s education.  
 

 
Attendance Race 

 
The results for Spring 2 Week 4 

 
1st Place: Mrs Good (6G) 

 
 2nd Place: Mrs Sangha (5S) 

 
3rd Place: Miss Bibi (3B)  

 
It is also important not to be late! 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Spring 2 Week 5 
 

1st Place: Miss Johal (4J) 
 

2nd Place: Miss Walford (3W) 
 

3rd Place: Mrs Good (6G) 
 

Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to school every 
day to ensure your class scores the  

highest number of points possible to win the race! 

 
Parent Code of Conduct  

 
* Be polite to others no raised voices, screaming or  
shouting. 
 
* Contribute to a positive school environment 
 
* Act as positive role models. 
 
* Work together with to staff to resolve issues or concerns. 
 
Can all parents ensure you adhere to the above code of conduct 
whilst on school premises, if other family members or friends are 
attending on your behalf please ensure they are also made aware.  
Failure to adhere to the above is likely to result in a ban from 
school premises. 
 
All communication from parents should be respectful and  
socially acceptable. 
Due to health and safety protocols please do ensure that your child 
is not playing on the school’s equipment when collecting them. Thank 
you. 
 

Remember you can contact us via the schools email:  
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


